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NEWSLETTER Thursday 12th June 2025 

Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                                           

We’ve had a busy return to school and the rest of the term is shaping up to be the same. Read on for all the 

latest news.                                                                                                                                               

LANDSCOVE LEARNERS                                                                                                                                                                 

CLASS 1  
On Friday, Class One had the most wonderful day at Paignton Zoo furthering their ‘Understanding of the 
World’ learning! 

 

CLASS 2 have been doing some investigations in the last week...In Maths they used cubes to find three 

quarters of an amount (Y2) or half of an amount (Y1) - they are getting so fantastic at 

fractions!                                                                                                                                                          

In science they went on a leaf hunt around the playground before using their observational skills to identify 

the trees they came from - either deciduous or evergreen trees.  

mailto:adminlandscove@thelink.academy


 

CLASS 3 In computing, Class Three 

have thoroughly enjoyed the concept 

of sequencing in programming 

through Scratch. They have created 

their own programs which included 

motion and sound. For the final 

project they made a representation of 

a piano.  

CLASS 4       What a day!      Class 4 

took part in a day full of excitement 

(and a few nerves) for a 6-school 

football tournament. 12 boys teams 

and 8 girls teams competed brilliantly, 

battling hard over the 4 hours, scoring 

loads of goals, cheering each other on 

and playing with excellent 

sportsmanship. 

Our ‘Landscove Legends’ girls team came second – well done! 

 

 FOLS – a message from Michelle 

Thank you to those of you who have signed up to look after ice lolly sales so far, we 

still have a few weeks where we need a volunteer for this, your support would be 

hugely appreciated, and the children do love ‘ice lolly Fridays’! I know everyone is 

busy, but this really is one of the easiest jobs you can sign up to help with. The sign up 

sheet is in the school entrance porch. 

Thank you to those who have sent back their Colour Run wavier, any outstanding forms need to be 

returned by this Friday, the 13th of June please. We are still in need of a few volunteers for setting up and 



throwing the colour, so please let us know if you are able and willing. The Just Giving page is now live, so 

any sponsorship can be transferred directly. 

Summer Fair will be – Friday 4th July any ideas or offers of help are extremely welcome. We would like to 

extend an invite again to any external stall holders, please let any friends or family know £15 per table, 

places are limited. 

• Friday 13th June – Ice lolly sales at the school gate 3.30pm £1each (cash only please!) 

• Friday 20th June – Colour Run  

• Friday 4th July – Summer Fair  

• Monday 22nd September – FOLS AGM 3:30pm at school, children can go into afterschool club free 

of charge. 

Many thanks, Michelle 

 

 

A message from Gabi  

Pip Ash (cello), Lucy Wiessler (violin), Ruth Molins (flute) and Gabi (viola) have formed a band called The 

Orlando Pipsqueaks, following our successful visit to 

Landscove! We will be performing at the Love Lane Summer 

Festival on Sat 14 June at Ashburton swimming pool. 

Playing toe-tapping Danish folk, favourite tunes from the 

movies and a touch of classical music 4.30-5.15pm. 

Everyone is welcome to explore the festival and see us! 

 

SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, please 
contact the school or in non-school hours contact MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. Ryder and the deputy safeguarding officer is Mr. Ansermoz. 
  

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 96.8%)  
Whole school 96.0% 

Class 1 97.1% 

Class 2 97.5% 

Class 3 95.9% 

Class 4  94.5% 

Well done Class 2! 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

That’s all the news for now. Have a 

good weekend. 

 

 

 

16th -19th June Y6 Bikeability – bikes need to be in school. 

16th June Class 1 & 2 Multi skills event 

20th June  Sports day – am field events for children with 
Mr Tanner  
1:15 parents invited to join our traditional 
races event followed by FOLS colour run  

23rd June Whole school ‘Mr Tanner’ sports event at 
Headlands, Broadhempston – Please drop 
and pick up from Broadhempston village car 
park. 

24th June Class 2 Trip to Riverford 

25th June Class 4 Cricket tournament 

26th -27th June Class 3 Wild Wise Camping Trip 

4th July  FOLS Summer Fair 

7th - 9th July Class 4 Residential to Bristol 

12th July Landscove village fete 4pm-till late 

10th July Class 3 forest school day @ Broadhempston 
community woodland - please drop and 
collect from the venue. 

22nd July  Leavers service @ St Matthew’s 10am 
Break up for summer. 


